
 
 

Fourth Grade Field Trip to the Capitol 
 

Dear Parents: 

 

Please review this upcoming field trip information. School liability policy requires 

all students to ride buses to and from field trips. Please remember that students 

are not allowed to take electronic devices such as iPads, gaming devices, cell 

phones, etc., on field trips.  

 

Trip Date: October 15.2025  Departure Time: 9:00 am   Return Time: 11:30 am 
 

Title of Event:  Fourth Grade Visits the State Capitol 

 

Purpose/Theme of Trip:  To reinforce our study of the branches of the government 

 

Location/Address of Event:​ 1000 Bank St, Richmond, VA 23218 

​ ​ ​ ​  

Required Attire/What To Bring:  Wear field trip attire (or performance attire) and 
comfortable shoes​​  
 

Additional Information: ​ We will eat lunch when we return to school. If your 
daughter buys lunch, she will receive a bagged lunch when she returns.​ ​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 


